
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL: ROYAL SCHOOLS QUEENS PRIVATE  

TO: GRADE R-12 PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 

FROM: EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL 

SUBJECT: TERM 3 WELCOME LETTER 

DATE: JULY 30, 2025 

Dear parents/guardians  
 
I hope and trust that this correspondence finds you all well and in good spirits. I want to welcome all 
our learners, parents and staff back to school for a very exciting Term 3.  
 
Grade 12 Holiday School was a huge success. We would like to thank our parents and learners for 
their dedication and cooperation as these classes will assist our matriculants achieve their set goals 
for this academic year.  
 
Please take note of the following important information for the term ahead: 

Date Activity and notes 

30 July-
01August 

Collections for the Nelson Mandela day –Soup for the community 

1 August 2025 Celebrating Nelson Mandela–Soup day initiative –Giving back to the community  

2 August 2025 Inter-schools’ Academic Challenge  –Selected learners received letters –  

Payment due latest 31 July 2025. 

16 August 2025 Inter-schools’ HS: Sports Tournament -Selected learners will receive letters –  

Payment due latest 1 August 2025. 

23 August 2025 Inter-schools’ PS: Sports Tournament -Selected learners will receive letters –  

Payment due latest 1 August 2025. 

01 October 
2025 

Whole School Gr R – Gr 11: Mandatory for all learners –School Educational 

Trips  R400  

Payment due latest 1 September 2025. 

29 November 
2025 

Matric farewell 

Payment due latest 29 August 2025. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 12 Prelim Examinations: 

Our main focus, as always, is still on academics. This term the Grade 12s will be writing 

their preliminary examinations and we want to encourage all our parents to ensure that our 

matriculants are subjected to a suitable learning environment at all times. Preparatory 

examination timetable will be communicated soon. 

 

Join us on social media to join our online conversations! 

Facebook 

 Instagram  

 TikTok   

 Core Education LinkedIn Page 

D6 Connect: 

We would like to encourage all parents to download and connect to D6 Connect. A flyer was 
sent on the communication platforms with guidelines and steps on how to download and 
connect to D6 Connect. For those parents that are encountering challenges with D6 
Connect we will have a D6 Connect table during Parent’s day to assist. 

Google Classroom: 

Google Classroom is a wonderful platform for our learners to get extra resources and to 
reinforce and enrich on what they learnt in class. We would like to encourage all learners to 
ensure they access this platform on a daily basis. You are welcome to contact the relevant 
subject or register teacher to ensure that your child is connected to their online Google 
Classrooms.  

In conclusion, it is important to note that we can only have success if learners, parents and 
educators work together as a team. We are all looking forward to excellent results at the end 
of this term.  #EVERYCHILDMATTERS 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Karlien Walker 
 

https://www.facebook.com/p/Royal-Schools-Queens-Private-100063822077211/
https://www.instagram.com/queensprivateroyals/?hl=en
https://www.tiktok.com/@royalschoolqueensprivate
https://www.linkedin.com/company/coreeducationgroup

